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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
(Prepared and Distributed April 28, 2015) 

 
In 2013-2014, the State of California budget replaced the previous K-12 

finance system with a new Local Control Funding Formula (LCFF). The 

LCFF creates base, supplemental, and concentration grants in place of 

most previously existing K-12 funding streams, including revenue limits 

and most state categorical programs. As part of the LCFF, school districts 

were required to develop, adopt, and annually update a three-year Local 

Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP). As part of the 2014-15 LCAP 

annual update, the School Board of the Centinela Valley Union High 

School District will hold a public hearing to obtain stakeholder input 

related to any changes to the actions or goals the district makes to the 

plan.  

Parents, teachers, members of the community, and bargaining unit leaders 

are encouraged to attend. 

 

The public hearing will be conducted on May 12, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. in the 

Board Room, located at 14901 Inglewood Avenue, Lawndale, CA, 90260. 

 

For more information, please contact Dr. Allan Mucerino, Assistant 

Superintendent, Educational Services, at (310) 263-3170. 


